
I wish to make a submission for the mandatory labelling of palm oil to the Food Standards 
Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 
  
I am deeply concerned about the devastating effects of rainforest destruction and the 
subsequent loss of the orangutan population (and other animals) in Malaysia and Indonesia 
 for the production of palm oil.  As a consumer I believe I have a right to know which 
products contain palm oil. 
  
Yours faithfully 
Andrea Honchin 
 


